OFFICES OF

DRS. MCKAY & MCKAY

CHARLOTTE, NORTH CAROLINA

June 18, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Kankin, 410 Security Trust Building, Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Fred:

I just want to voice the sentiment of a man, with the hundreds of your other friends, in congratulating you on the highest honor that can come to a man in medicine from his co-workers.

You have many friends that are more intimate but none of them admire the fine work you have done and the many honors that you have had bestowed than I do.

At the present time I am still on the Executive Committee of the Board of Trustees at Davidson College. We have a new president and many of us are of the opinion that there are many good things in store for Davidson.

I hope that they will confer an honorary degree on you in the distant future.

Cordially yours

HWM: hbc

Hamilton W. McKay M.D.